NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
BUDGET HEARING
FISCAL YEAR 2022-2023

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the hearing on
the County of El Dorado Fiscal Year 2022-2023
Recommended Budget is scheduled to commence
at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, June 7, 2022. The Board of
Supervisors meeting room will be open to the public.
The meeting will continue to be live-streamed via
Zoom and YouTube. To participate remotely, the public
should call into 530-621-7603 or 530-621-7610. The
Meeting ID is 867 5313 9968. To observe the live
stream of the Budget Hearing go to https://edcgov-us.
zoom.us/j/86753139968.

The public is invited to comment or make
recommendations to the Board of Supervisors
regarding the Fiscal Year 2022-2023 Recommended
Budget. A copy of the Recommended Budget is
available for public review at the Office of the Clerk
of the Board located at 330 Fair Lane, Placerville,
California between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00
p.m., Monday through Friday. The Recommended
Budget is also available online at www.edcgov.us/cao/
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